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Dear Families,

Another productive week! It was great to see you all during parents evening this week. If we didn’t
get a chance to meet - please arrange a catch-up with me after school one afternoon in the next
couple of weeks.

We had a lovely trip to the Kings Centre this week for the Christmas
Journey. Thanks so much to all the parents who helped us walk the
mile and back! I’ve added some photos of our trip.

We are making progress with practising for our School play - thanks so
much for practising at home and for sending in costumes. We can’t
wait to perform for you!

In English we have been retelling the story of Bob using a story map and time conjunctions. In maths
we have completed our topic of addition and subtraction and we are moving onto shape next. In
history we are learning about the great fire of London and in Science we are investigating what
materials things in the school grounds are made out of. In art we have appraised the work of Pablo
Picasso and will be creating self portraits in Picasso style next.

Reminders of the week:
● Extreme reading challenge photos if you haven’t sent it yet
● If anyone would like to help out/support in class as parent helpers please let me know.
● Thank you also for continuing to practise lines at home! The school play is getting closer -
please keep on practising and remember to send costumes into class.

Have a good weekend and see you next week!

Warm regards,
Mrs Reeve






